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         Sanitary Sewer Special Assessment District (SAD)            
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        October 20, 2010 
  

 
 

 
 

AGENDA 
 
 
 
Welcome & Introductions     Bill Hellebuyck, DDA Chair  

DDA Board Members 
 Speakers  
 Guests 
 
Downtown Development Authority Purpose   “ 
 
Purpose of meeting       “ 
 
Brief History of the Van Dyke Project    “ 
 

Existing Sanitary Sewers Locations   Jim Van Tiflin, Spalding  
      DeDecker Assoc, Inc. 

 
Proposed Outlets       “ 
 
Cost Estimates       “ 
 
Special Assessment District (SAD) Petition Process Ted Schoenherr, Dir. DPW 
 
 
Questions / Answers     Bill Hellebuyck 
 
Closing Remarks       “ 






